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20 January 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Delta Academies Trust Behaviour Policy 

 

I am writing to inform you that The Vale Academy will be phasing in the Delta Academies Trust Behaviour 

Policy, starting with Year 10, from Monday 23 January.  This policy was adopted by Governors at the Education 

Advisory Board meeting in December 2016 and has proved to be very successful in all the academies where it 

has already been implemented.  The policy will be launched and implemented with other year groups over the 

coming weeks. 

 

The Delta Academies Trust Behaviour Policy is available on our website (www.valeacademy.org.uk/policies).  

Year 10 students have had an assembly today to explain the changes to the policy.  The aim of the policy is to 

totally eradicate any low level disruption and will have very little impact on the majority of students at the 

academy other than ensuring the outstanding, safe and effective learning environment at The Vale is 

maintained and enhanced. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs N Williams 
Principal 
 

 

http://www.valeacademy.org.uk/policies

